ITEM 19(a)
 
This refers to your November 12, 1980 letter relative applying the driving allowance agreement dated August 11, 1975, to Amtrak as it applies to the Denver ‑ Rawlins I.D. pool.
 
The Superintendent has been advised that the agreement should be applied to employee working Amtrak.
 
 
 

